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Quantiferon TB Gold Plus Testing Delay 

Due to ongoing instrument issues, we are experiencing a delay in reporting of Quantiferon TB Gold 
Plus testing. Parts and service are expected to resolve the issue on Monday, May 16 and if successful, 
testing will be performed prioritizing oldest collection dates first with first runs reporting by Tuesday, 
May 17. 

We are working as quickly as possible to reinstate this testing and apologize for the delay that has 
occurred. 

Please reach out to Teri Reiff, Market Director, at 515-643-4929 with any questions. 
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